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Welcome back after the holidays, I hope you all had a good break. We are looking forward fo a rew term and I
hope the children are rarirg fo go!

What are we learning this half term?

English Science

Tt kv T b il B T P This half term the children will continue their

by writing a non-chronclogical report on The
Romans. They will complete their own research
and add their previous knowledge from their
learning in History.

learning of Forces and Mognets, investigating
what materials are magnetic and why some
objects repel against each other.

We will then start our new topic on Plants by
investigating what the flowering parts of a plont

‘e will ing the text ' L by A
We will be using the text Journey'. by Aaron are, and what they do?

Becker, to support our diary entry writing and
writing in role.
We will continue reading Operotion Gadget man

during our shared reading oand work in small We will be looking and learning about
groups for Guided Reading. Christionity this term. Our learning in RE will

Please continue to support your child's reading at look at the question, 'Why do Christians call the
home as much as you con and encourage them to day Jesus died, Good Friday’? Children will learn
fill in their reading records. what hoppens during Holy Week in church and
how Christians feel about these events. We will
Maths conclude our learning, by looking at the

significance of the three crosses.
This term, the children will learn how to add and

subtract lengths and calculate the perimeter. To History

follow, we will start a unit of work on Froctions. During History, we will continue our learning
We will order and compare unit and non-unit about The Romans, focusing on the Roman
fractions before looking at fraoctions and invasion and how Britain changed under the

equivalent fractions on a number line. Roman Rule.

We will also revisit other areas of learning from Geography
both ¥1 and ¥Z in each session to make sure that

the children are revising their Maths, as much In our Geography lessons, we will continue
learning about the cities and countries of The

UK. and look at the topological patterns of the
UK. We will share all of our learning at the end

as possible.

Thank you
Miss Robin and Mrs Banks. of the topic and present it to the class.

Homework will be sent out on Thursdays and can now be accessed online. We will be using Century

Al this term to support home learning, so please do not hesitate to ask if you have any questions.
This term, homework will focus on learning times-tables and practicing weekly spellings.




